
From: Siao, David
Sent: 6/27/2013 5:43:31 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Cc: Hieta, Karin M. (karin.hieta@cpuc.ca.gov); Clay, Christopher

(christopher.clay@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Protest of DRA re PG&E Advice Letter 4238-E (Public)

Dear Mr. Cherry,

DRA filed a protest today on PG&E’s AL 4238-E. Unfortunately, I noticed that steno did not 
redact a portion of the protest which was marked as confidential, and therefore recipients of the 
public version of our protest can read the name of one of the shortlisted projects.

We are working to resolve this issue and will keep you updated on our progress. I am out of the 
office tomorrow but will be checking this email and can be reached directly at (510) 684-7866. 
Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

David Siao

Regulatory Analyst

Electricity Planning & Policy Branch

Division of Ratepayer Advocates

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5251

david.siao@cpuc.ca.gov

www .dra. ca.gov/dra/
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